From: Official Information

Sent: Friday, 3 June 2016 3:16 p.m.

To:

Subject: LGOIMA Request - Pensioner Flats

Dear

Thank you for your email, received on 26 May. You requested the following information, under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA):

Staff Response

The portfolio is run as social housing, and as such is not limited to pensioner housing

Total Portfolio as at 1 June 2016 (open units):

2303 units

Younger than 10 years (includes Whakahoa and recent post EQ intensifications):

61 units

Older than 10 years

2242 units

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review our decision. Complaints can be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254, or by post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

I trust this assists.

Kind regards,

Sean

Sean Rainey
Senior Information Adviser and Privacy Officer
Office of the Chief Executive
Christchurch City Council
53 Hereford Street, Christchurch 8011
PO Box 73016, Christchurch 8154